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Among the items reported as intruders, a significant percentage, are from the defence  services of different countries. They may consist of voice, or data transmissions with or without encryptions, using multi-channel transmitting systems. They may operate for a short time in special exercises or at times, may last a long time. There are also radars of different types among which the “Over The Horizon” and “Sea State CODAR” are famous ones. There are no Ids, and unless many of our National Societies and administrations, join hands and obtain accurate bearings, their exact locations are difficult to arrive at. Some of the local amateur radio operators in the vicinity of these high power establishments,  may give enough data and clues, remaining anonymous.


The OTH radars occupy a large continuous bandwidth of  50 to 80 kHz and the bursts are also called “the woodpeckers”. The CODAR also occupies a similar bandwidth, and keeps sweeping the area, with its pulses. The OTH Radars are reported from 7 MHz to 21 MHz amateur bands. The CODAR generally operate, above 14 MHz band.


The recent OTH reported by HARTS as typically from Cyprus, is doubted to be from Australia by the DARC monitors. Even NZART has QRM on 80 and 40m bands and doubts them coming from NW direction from NZ, more precisely, Longreach  in Queensland  and  Laverton, SW of Melbourne. They are both transmitting sites for “JORN”  which is the name for the Australian early warning system. But, Australian source, VK4DU, OM Glenn, strongly denies it.


Unless the  paticipation  of the well equipped amateurs and the National Societies /Administrations increases, the problem of arriving at the correct location of the suspected intruder, gets compounded. We request all the Societies for their participation in the hunt and direction finding.
.
As usual, the attachment consists  of word file and XLS files giving all the data.

Interesting sites on intrusions  monitored  in different areas of IARU are  at:

www.iarums.com/    and    www.darc.de/referate/hf/bandwacht/index.html
www.storm.ca/~iarumsr2  and   iarumsr2@storm.ca
www.jarl.or.jp/iaru-r3/ms/r3msnl.htm                 

The newsletter has  the usual xls and doc files for your perusal.

All the very best , 73

De  ARASU  VU2UR

Regional MS Coordinator.

            r3msc_iaru@rediffmail.com
Notes: Items reported from shared bands are for information only.

This newsletter is sent by E-mail to the Regional Coordinators of Region 1,2,  and  the Directors and R3 HQ, International Co-ordinator, and to other  contributing members. The  newsletter is put up in the web site of Region 3, in the “Monitoring Systems” area, for all for reference, from the R3 HQ.
